
From: Daniel Moss [cactusmoss@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 8 August 2001 2:14 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC submission

Daniel Moss
37 Greenock crescent
Wantirna 3152 Victoria
97297540

Please stop successive governments from stacking the ABC board in their  political favour.
Please respect the rights of the Australian people to have an independent broadcaster free
of political or corporate interests.




